
 

Notice of Town Hall Meeting to discuss potential alignments for the 

Crestview Bypass in the northwest quadrant of the City of 

Crestview 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Okaloosa County Public Works Departments will be 

hosting a town hall meeting to be held on Thursday, November 17, 2022, beginning 

at 5:30 pm (CST). The meeting will be held at Warrior’s Hall, 201 Stillwell Blvd, 

Crestview, FL. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the Northwest Crestview Bypass Alternative 

Corridor Evaluation (ACE) Study, which is a high-level planning study that focuses 

on the feasibility for a westerly bypass around Crestview as a continuation of the 

Southwest Bypass currently under construction.  This northwest segment connects to 

the Southwest Bypass at US 90 and continues northwesterly to State Road 85.  The 

purpose of this study is to provide regional system connectivity and improve mobility 

by providing an alternative to State Road 85 and completing the Western Bypass 

around the City of Crestview, consistent with local plans.  The study area extends from 

US 90 north to Bill Lundy Road.   The ACE Study (anticipated completion in 2023) 

will recommend corridor(s) to advance to the next phase, which is a Project 

Development and Environment (PD&E) Study.  Future phases are not funded.   

 

This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by 

the provisions of section 286.011, Florida Statutes. However, two or more members 

of the Board of County Commissioner may be in attendance. The public is welcomed 

to attend. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 

modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to 

the County Commission office at 850-651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours 

in advance of the hearing in order to provide the requested service. 


